OFFICE OF THE DEAN, STUDENTS" WELFARE
VEER SURENDRA SATUNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY: BURLA

NOTICE
No. VSSUT/DSW/ 2.383 /2021 Dated: 24.11.2021

It is for the information of all the boarders of HoR that the Covid-19 positive cases have
raised again in our nearby institution VIMSAR. Therefore, all wardens of HoR are requested to

follow appropriate Covid-19 standard operating procedure (SOP) strictly in the HoR.

The Wardens are requested to advise the students to follow Physical/social distancing and
obey the necessary COVID -19 guidelines strictly to avoid the spread of COVID-19. There
should be provision of keeping necessary sanitary items in HoR so that sanitization of HoR
rooms can be done immediately whenever necessary. The boarders need to be discouraged for
going outside the campus other than academic and HoR areas.
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Dean, Students” Welfare
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Memo No. VSSUT/DSW/ 238‘7[ /2021 Dated: 24.11.2021
Copy to: I.University Notice Board/All Hall or Residence Notice Boards.
2. Wardens, all Hall of Residence for information and necessary action.
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. Registrar/PA to VC for kind information of Hon’ble Vice- Chancellor.

Dean, Students’ Welfare




